
22001 Loudoun County Pkwy 
Ashburn, VA  20147 

xo.com 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

November 18, 2019 

Ms. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: XO Communications Services, LLC New York PSC Tariff No. 4 Revisions 

Dear Ms. Phillips: 

Please find enclosed for filing an original copy of revisions to XO Communications 
Services, LLC New York PSC Tariff No. 4.  This filing changes the availability of services to 
certain classes of customers.  Pursuant to the Commission’s Mass Migration Guidelines, these 
changes are being filed in connection with an Exit Plan.  Customers have been notified of these 
changes through a number of communications, and additional notices will be sent prior to the 
effective date of these changes.  Additionally, the communications required by the Mass Migration 
Guidelines will be sent to all affected customers. Accordingly, any applicable newspaper 
publication requirements should be waived.   

The following pages are included in this filing: 

2nd Revised Leaf 1 2nd Revised Leaf 269 2nd Revised Leaf 391 
2nd Revised Leaf 9 2nd Revised Leaf 307 Original Leaf 391.1 
2nd Revised Leaf 22 2nd Revised Leaf 319 2nd Revised Leaf 396.1 
2nd Revised Leaf 64 2nd Revised Leaf 367 1st Revised Leaf 396.2 
2nd Revised Leaf 65 2nd Revised Leaf 378 3rd Revised Leaf 397 
2nd Revised Leaf 264 2nd Revised Leaf 385 2nd Revised Leaf 460 

This tariff is being filed with an issued date of November 18, 2019 and an effective date 
of January 31, 2020. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 703-694-5950 or by 
email at daniel.ostroff@verizon.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Daniel G. Ostroff 

Daniel G. Ostroff 
Analyst – Government Relations 

Enclosures 

Received: 11/18/2019
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